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Urgent Media Advisory 
 
MEC MSHENGU TO OPEN DOORS OF LEARNING IN TONGAAT  
 
 
The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu in partnership with 
Sibaya Community Trust will hand-over a newly refurbished Maidstone Primary 
School in Tongaat.  
 
"When this Democratic Government came into power, with it came a collective 
effort to improve the ailing school infrastructure, so that South Africa’s children 
and teachers have facilities that are suitable for learning.  
 
We are committed to ensure that all doors of learning are open, thereby, ensuring 
access to quality education for the youth" - remarked MEC Mshengu. 
 
Members of the Media are invited to cover the event as follows:  
 
Date: Friday, 04 September 2020 
 
Time: 09H45 for 10H00 
 
Venue: Maidstone Primary School, Tongaat, Ilembe District 
 
Please note that all COVID-19 protocols will be observed and it is essential that 
you wear your mask. 
 
End/  
 
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION IN KWAZULU-NATAL. 


